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We love your reviews on FaceBook and Google!             

Ready for Spring?

 
Spring is finally here! While you're cleaning up your house and yard for the season, don't
overlook your water treatment and pump systems. As we move into the higher water
demand season, whether it's irrigation or pool filling, now is a great time to make sure
everything is in good working order. An annual check by Water-Flo can make sure all the
systems are in good repair and working correctly. Here are a few things to look for and
consider testing:

At the tap: It's recommended to test your well water for bacteria at least annually
(per The State of Connecticut Department of Public Health Environmental Health
Section, Private Well Program), or whenever flood waters or surface runoff
inundates the well. Also, if you are getting ready to sell your house, mortgage
companies often require at least a total coliform test before the sale for homes with
well water.
Outside: Inspect your well cap and casing for cracks or holes, including the bolts,
gaskets and seals. Make sure there are no visible wires and that the top of the
casing is at least 6 inches above the ground.
In the basement: Take a look at your water treatment system and make sure
there are no leaks and that your softener salt is full.

Ask The Expert 
Questions about your water or air quality? Here is your forum...
Submit  questions for next month and follow us on  FaceBook!

Question:  What's the expected life of my water equipment?

Answer: 

A well pump will last about 10 to 12 years before it needs to be replaced. 
The life of a pressure tank is about 12-15 years. 
An electric water treatment system should last 15 years; a non-electric Kinetico
system should last 25 years. 
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Please contact Water-Flo if you have any questions about your water system or if you are
concerned it's condition.

More tips and answers to your questions can be found at our website: www.waterflo.com

Meet Our Team
Brigid Sullivan, Office Manager 

Brigid joined the Water-Flo team just over 2 years ago
and the office has never been the same! Brigid grew up
in North Guilford. When she's not keeping Water-Flo
operations running smoothly, she's working on her
Bachelor's in Business Management, which she'll finish
later this year. She also makes time for gardening,
horseback riding and working on a new home. Brigid
brings all of her planning and organizational skills to
Water-Flo to manage the day-to-day office activities.
Her mantra? "Let all that you do be done in love." 

Water-Flo is a full service well pump, water
treatment and radon company. Proudly serving

Connecticut for over 26 years.
Your referrals and reviews are appreciated!

Contact: Water-Flo, Inc.
P.O. Box 414, Madison, CT 06443
203-245-3335  800-732-7468       
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